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Red Bluff Daily News

Developer Impact Fees on R.B. council agenda
By CHERYL BRINKLEY-DN Staff Writer 

Monday, October 03, 2005 - 

RED BLUFF The Red Bluff City Council will hold two public hearings Tuesday on the Development Impact Fee Study, and on 
Habitat for Humanity's proposal for a housing development on South Jackson Street. 

The hearing will be held during the council's regular meeting. 

The council will look at the Development Impact Fees, council members will be asked to either direct staff to prepare a resolution 
and ordinance for action at a future meeting, or direct staff to address the public comments and return to council with information, 
an ordinance and resolution at a future meeting. 

There will be three proclamations at Tuesday's meeting. 

Western Open Fiddle Week from Oct. 16 to 22. 

Fire Prevention Week from Oct. 9 to 15. 

Lights On Afterschool, a national celebration of afterschool programs on Oct. 20. 

Girl Scouts of the Sierra Cascade and the Red Bluff Parks and Recreation Department are planning an event to "help girls between 
the ages of 6 and 12 experience a full day of recreational activities while allowing them to socialize, meet new friends and recreate 
in a safe and controlled environment," said parks director Nik Reikalas in his written report to the council. The event will be held 
on Sunday, Oct. 30 at the Community/Senior Center from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Reikalas is requesting from the council a budget not to exceed $350 to implement the event. 

The council will hear an update on the Urban Streams Restoration program, and information on the Department of Water Resources 
Urban Streams grant application for $600,000. 

Council members will also be asked to approve a 3 percent increase in management salaries, and a 5 percent increase for 
department directors. 

Council members may also approve the resignation of Gary Antone, director of public works, as he is moving up to the same 
position with Tehama County. The council will need to authorize staff to begin the recruitment process for a new public works 
director. 

Another letter of resignation comes from Red Bluff Fire Chief Michael Damon, effective Dec. 31. Staff will need to begin 
recruitment for that position. 

Staff writer Cheryl Brinkley can be reached at 527-2153, extension 115, or clerk@redbluffdailynews.com. 
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